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I am specifically writing to oppose the proposed ban on devices that speed up fire of 

weapons. These devices are not easy to install, they are not cheap and not many 

people can afford them or install them. Those who can afford them and have the 

knowledge to install them are not criminals. We are enthusiast who have years of 

firearms experience and training.  

Secondly, these devices are legal, despite what the biased ATF says.  

United States District Court for the Northern District of Texas held in National 

Association for Gun Rights, et al. v. Garland that Rare Breed FRT-15s and Wide-

Open Triggers (WOTs) are not machineguns under the NFA and as such, their 

possession is not in violation of Federal law. Therefore those devices should not be 

banned on the state level.  

If this ban goes through and is made law then it will be unconstitutional and definitely 

challenged. This will be a huge waste of resources and tax payers money for the 

state to incorrectly argue in the courts that these devices should be banned. Stop 

treating us gun owners like criminals. We are responsible citizens who just want to be 

left alone.  


